
 

 

29 May 2019 
 

Cody C 
fyi-request-10266-b5de91c4@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 

REF: IR-01-19-12977 

Dear Cody C 

I refer to your Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) request made on 7 May 2019 
for the Early Case Closure policy. 

Please find the attached relevant policy. 

You have the right, under section 28 (3) of the OIA, to ask the Ombudsman to 
review my decision if you are not satisfied with the way I have responded to your 
request. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Benjamin Butterfield 
Case Management Team 
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